
Confidential enquiries and applications for our 
Senior Men's Head Coach 

can be sent to:

Nick Thredgold
Senior Football Director

seniorfd@kangarillafc.com.au
Phone: 0458 067 939

KANGARILLA FOOTBALL  CLUB
IS CURRENTLY SEEKING COACHING APPLICATIONS

FOR SENIOR MEN'S HEAD COACH 
FOR THE 2024 SEASON.

Affiliated with the Hills Football League and currently
playing in the leagues Country Division Competition, 
we are looking for our next Senior Men's Head Coach 

to take our current group into 2024 and beyond.

Applications close, Thursday 5th October 2023


